
 

 

February 2024 
 

PE Kit Expectations 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I am writing to ask for your support in ensuring your child is fully compliant with our PE 
uniform expectations. We are facing the issue where several students are wearing items, 
particularly jogging bottoms, that do not meet our expectations. Currently when this 
happens students are given an equipment mark by the PE department. 
 
As this is not addressing the issue, we will be bringing our PE uniform expectations in line 
with our existing uniform expectations. If a student arrives to school in the incorrect PE 
uniform they will be given the option to contact home for the correct items to be brought in 
or to borrow from our range of brand new items; Both of these options come without any 
consequences, however if a student refuses, they will be issued with a C4 and will spend the 
day out of circulation and in our refocus room. 
 
These changes will take effect from Monday 8th April. We hope that by bringing this to your 
attention now, you have ample time to ensure your child’s PE uniform meets our 
requirements. I have attached a copy of the PE uniform expectations with this letter. We may 
choose to carry out an audit of PE uniform before this date, if we do, we will flag any issues 
with students but will not issue any consequences. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support.  
 

  
 
Mr A Hara 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
 


